
Good Evening, Oak Creek! 
 
The verdict is in, most of the responses has been in favor of email, so a monthly email it is.  I 
will probably post a “watch your Inbox” on Facebook and Next Door just in case too.   I have 
67 of 69 homesite email addresses so we almost have everyone!  If you hear that any of your 
neighbors are not receiving this, please have them check their spam or give me a call to double 
check my spelling accuracy.   
 
Here are the highlights for February: 
 
Committee Update - Half of the committees have met, and the other half are meeting at the end 
of this month.  With the most used amenity being the pool, the contract for the resurfacing has 
been signed and the deposit is on its way!  We are doing everything we can to ensure adequate 
time for construction, drying time and setting time but the weather conditions, not under out 
control, will certainly factor in the completion.  The pool committee will be keeping all of us up 
to date as the project progresses.  
 
From the desk of the Social Committee – Reminder – see attached flyer for the upcoming Bread 
Class/Clinic on February 25th!  Kudos to Ginger Thayer and John Chisari! 
 
From the desk of Finance/Treasurer – attached is the revised and reformatted draft 2024 
Operating Budget which will be formally voted on at the March open meeting.  Call us with any 
questions that you may have.  Kudos to Randy Olson for your attention to the details! 
 
From the desk of the Secretary – We have researched and reviewed third party paid options 
and volunteer options for creation of our new website.  Since we have a large expense for the 
pool, we are doing all we can to minimize the cost and we are well on our way to what we want 
and need for our new community “hub” website.  Kudos to Tom Hytry as well as  Brian Hauser 
and Dorothy Jarmen for their recommendations! 
 
What’s Next….. 
Open Meeting – March 11, 2024 – 7:00pm at the Clubhouse and the community is always 
invited to attend.  
As a bonus to this next open meeting, we will have a guest speaker at the beginning of the 
meeting! 

o Scott Gryder is a former Kendall County Board Chairman representing District 2 (our 
side of the district) who is well versed and will discuss the new and pending 
developments in Kendall County.   

o There have been a lot of questions about the golf dome and the upcoming cricket 
stadium and what other new developments are coming.  

 
Have a great week and Happy Valentine’s Day!! 
 


